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The Rector Magnificus of Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam and  the Board of Directors of  
Amsterdam UMC  cordially invite you to attend the public session of the College of 
Deans, at which

 

Prof. L.M. Bouter
Full Professor Methodology and Integrity, hopes to give his Farewell Lecture entitled

WHY RESEARCH INTEGRITY MATTERS

 
This session is scheduled to take place
 
Friday 23 September 2022 at 15:45. In the aula of the university’s main building.
De Boelelaan 1105,
 
Please register for onsite or online attendance at 
www.nrin.nl/news-blog/symposium-how-to-foster-responsible-research-practices

This session will be followed by a reception according to the then applicable rules.

Amsterdam, April 2022

Prof. J.J.G. Geurts                 Prof. C.H. Polman
Rector Magnificus                 Dean

Professors are invited to take part in the
procession. To this end, they should be
present in the Forum Hall (room 2D-02) no
later than 15 minutes before the start of the
session. It would be appreciated if the
professors were to wear their university
gowns.

Public parking is available all-round the Vrije
Universiteit Amsterdam Campus. Parking time
is limited to 3 hours (except parking garages
P3 VU), entrance Van de Boechorststraat.
The Vrije Universiteit can also be reached by 
public transport: trams 5, 6 and bus 55 or a 
ten minute walk from Amsterdam Zuid railway
station.
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